
 

 
 

SHRM COVID-19 Research 
Mental Health of U.S. Workforce Under Severe Strain  

The COVID-19 pandemic has put unprecedented strain on workers’ mental health, according 

to new research by the Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM). The research finds 

that a majority of employees are experiencing symptoms of depression, but very few are 

receiving care.  

 

Key Research Findings: 

Workforce Under Stress 

  
 

 

 

 

https://www.shrm.org/hr-today/trends-and-forecasting/research-and-surveys/documents/shrm%20cv19%20mental%20health%20research%20presentation%20v1.pdf


Few Receiving Care 

  

How Policymakers Can Help 
 Policymakers can increase access to telehealth services by: 

  

Find all of SHRM’s COVID-19 resources here. 
Contact: Governmentaffairs@shrm.org  

 

advocacy.shrm.org 

SHRM, the Society for Human Resource Management, creates better workplaces where employers and 
employees thrive together. As the voice of all things work, workers and the workplace, SHRM is the 
foremost expert, convener and thought leader on issues impacting today’s evolving workplaces. With 

300,000+ HR and business executive members in 165 countries, SHRM impacts the lives of more than 115 

million workers and families globally. Learn more at SHRM.org and on Twitter @shrm. 
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